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most valued members have been called to their rest. Mrs, J.
D. Smith was at one time Treasurer of St. John’s Auxiliary,
and was at all times a devoted worker in the church. Miss
Hill passed from Time to Eternity on the 1st September,
beloved and mourned by all; the warning comes to all alike,
“Be ye also ready.” May our Lord comfort the sorrowing
friends.

The W.A. branch at Mimico also mourn the loss of a
very devoted member, Mrs. Giles. In her last unconscious
hours her talk was of the work of her beloved Auxiliary.

Branch Secretaries are reminded that the LEAFLET year
for Toronto Diocese begins in November. Will they please
notify their subscribers, keep up the numbers, and get as
many new subscribers as possible.  One member writes, “I
do so look forward to my LEAFLET, it keeps me so much in
touch with the work of our Missionaries.” The LEAFLET
comes to us as a personal monthly message from our Home
and Foreign Missions,

DORCAS NOTES.

ToronTo—All Saint’s (Gleaners), Rev. O. Owens, Fort
Pelley, Qu Appelle; Trinity, Memorial, Mr. J. Sinclair, Hole
River Mission, Rupert’s Land ; All Saint’s, Blackfoot Home;
St. Simon’s, Rev. H. Bourne, Essonville, and Rev. T, Hart-
ley ; Campbeliford, Day Star Reserve, Qu'Appelle; Emily,
Big Eddy School, Sask., May, 1897 ; Dixie, Rev. A, Ander-
son, Dynevor, Rupert’s Land ; Columbus, Blackfoot Home.

The Dotcas rooms, 39 The Forum, Yonge St., will reopen
on Friday, October 2nd and the committee will be glad to
receive donations of either new or second-hand clothing, or
articles for Christmas trees any IFriday after that time. A
bale will be packed for Lesser Slave Lake Friday, October gth
if possible, for which it is hoped contributions of boy’s cloth-
ing, carpets, dresses for the older girls, and medicines will be
sent, as these are things of which there have been very few in
the bales received this summer at that Mission.

FanNie H. Banks, Dorcas Sec. Treas.




